
                           

The Heron’s Call      

A letter from the Principal 

 
Dear Parents, 

Three Oaks Middle will honor 505 students on February 6th and 7th at 
our second quarter honor roll assembly.  Please check our Dates to     
Remember to find your child’s scheduled day.  A special thank you to             
our business partners for their generous donations and our wonderful 
parent volunteers who assist in setting up for the event. 

A reminder that Student Assignment applications were mailed to eighth 
graders for the 2018-2019 school year.  The deadline is March 23, 2018.  
Please visit www.leeschools.net for registration requirements and      
Student Assignment Office locations. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Michael S. Carson                                                                                                              
Principal 

February 2, 2018 
Parent Newsletter 

Dates to Remember 
 

Monday, February 5                                 

Jazz Band MPA                                        

Soccer  5:30pm Estero Rec 

 

Tuesday, February 6                                              

Honor Roll—8th grade  2:20pm              

 

Wednesday, February 7                                          

Honor Roll—6th Grade 10:00am           

7th Grade 11:10am                                      

STEM Club Meeting 4pm                           

 

Thursday, February 8                             

AVID Site Meeting 

 

Friday, February 9                                  

Cupid Shuffle Dance Party 6-8pm        

Cafeteria                                                     

NJHS Treeumph Field Trip 7:30am 

 

Tuesday, February 13                            

STEM Club Meeting 4pm 

 

Monday, February 19                                      

President’s Day/No School                                 

Marine Lab trip 2/19-2/21 

 

Tuesday, February 20                            

Teacher In-Service Day/No School 

 

Wednesday  February 21                                             

STEM Club Meeting 4pm 

 

Saturday, February 24                             

Chamber Orchestra MPA Trip 

 

Monday, February 26                             

PTO Meeting 5:00pm                                

 

Tuesday, February 27                                 

STEM Club Meeting 4pm                          

Eighth Grade Trip Sign Ups 9:15am                       

 

Wednesday, February 28                          

SAC Meeting 8:30am Media Center 



2017 – 2018 Teachers Out-of-Field 
 

Florida State Statute 1012.42 recognizes that teachers, at times, must be assigned duties in a class outside the 
field in which the teacher is certified.  The following teachers at Three Oaks Middle School are certified, but 
may be assigned one or more classes outside their areas of certification and are required to take appropriate 
steps to comply with the statutory regulation.    
 
The following staff members are in the process of adding a subject area to their teaching certificate:    
 
 
The following staff members are enrolled in training to add the English as a Second Language (ESOL)            
endorsement to their current certificates:   Kristi O’Bannon, and Cynthia Orinski 
 
The following staff members are enrolled in training to add the Gifted endorsement to their current            
certificates: 
Marybeth Keegan, Emily File, and Emily VanSaun 
 
The following staff members are enrolled in training to add the Reading endorsement to their current          
certificates: 
Kristi O’Bannon 

Student Council will be selling carnations February 5-9 in the courtyard and they will be delivered 

during the last period on February 14. Carnations are $1.00 each or six for $5.00. 

You must know the last period teacher of the person that you are buying the carnations for. 

Tell someone you care by buying them a carnation or two! 

 Three Oaks Middle School Honor Roll Sponsors! 
  

 Winn-Dixie – Three Oaks Parkway   Melissa Harris 

 The Dwyer Family               Ted’s Montana Grill 

 The Goll Family/PestMax    The Wagner Family 

 The Reese Family     Publix Supermarket 

 Parent Volunteers     Papa Johns      

 PTO        Beef O’Brady’s 

 The Birchenough Family    The Kitzinger Family/A-Expert Tire & Service 

 The Noble Family     The Zullo Family 

 Target Store      Applebees 

 Rick Cecil      The Archer Family 

Thank you to all our families and businesses providing their time and donations for our 2nd 

Quarter Honor Roll Ceremony and helping us recognize our students for their hard work.    

Anyone interested in sponsoring our honor roll program, please contact Lillian Rossi or Lori 

Reichart at 239-267-5757.    



 

Attention Parents and students: 

 

February is Healthy Heart Month! Our school is teaming up with the American Heart Association to kick-off The 
Great RePlay Event! Teachers will be handing out Donation Forms for students to take home and look over with 
their parents. Donations will be collected throughout the month of February. All donations and forms will be due 
by February 28th. 

Thank You Gifts You Can Earn: 

Level       1 = $10 - 19.99 = Love Your Heart Red Wristband                                                                                                        
    2 = $20 – 34.99 = Pop Sockets & Wristband                                                                                                            
    3 = $35 – 49.99 = I Tunes $5 Gift Card & Wristband                                                                                              
    4 = $50 – 74.99 = Love Your Heart Red T-shirt                                                                                                        
    5 = $75 – 99.99 = VR Viewer & T-shirt & Wristband                                                                                              
    6 = $100 – 149.99 = Water Bottle& T-shirt & Wristband                                                                                      
    7 = $150 – 249.99 = Juice Box External Battery Pack& T-shirt & Wristband                                                      
    8 = $250 – 499.99 = Bluetooth Speaker& T-shirt & Wristband                                                                            
    9 = $500 – 999.99 = Action Camera & T-shirt & Wristband                                                                                
   10 = $1,000 – and up = Wireless Headphones & T-shirt & Wristband  

There will be a special event held during school in March. All students who raised at least $20.00 will be eligible 
to attend. More details to come in the March Newsletter.   

Thanks for your support! 

 

AVID   

 

8th grade AVID students have embarked into “Road Trip Nation Education.” Students are connecting their            

interests, once a month, to real career stories put together by the Road Trip Nation Team. The Team is comprised 

of college students who are looking for their niche’ in life as they travel across the country interviewing people 

with different careers. 

Along with this, all AVID students will be treated to career speakers on February 15th and March 8th, 2018.          

Parents, if you are interested in speaking to our students about your career, please contact our Career Day                   

Coordinator, Christy Moore @ ChristyMO@leeschools.net. 

                                                                          Michelle Kaczmarek 

                                                                          AVID Coordinator 

                                                                          michelleh@leeschools.net  

mailto:ChristyMO@leeschools.net


ROTARY HONORS THREE OAKS STUDENTS & STAFF 

Three Oaks Middle School students and staff members are recognized quarterly by the Rotary South organization for their          

academic achievements and leadership.  For the second quarter of the 2017/2018 school year we are proud to announce            

Bailey Birchenough, Zachary Burkett, Sarah Miller, Isaac Reynolds, Alisha Harris, Alexander Georgiev, and Gracianne Goll.           

Mrs. Lindsey Pennington was also recognized as staff member of the quarter.   

 

 

 

 CUPID SHUFFLE DANCE PARTY  

THREE OAKS MIDDLE SCHOOL CAFETERIA  
FRIDAY, FEBRUARY 9TH - 6:00 p.m. – 8:00 p.m.  

*ALL GRADES – $3.00 Admission per Student *  
 

  

 Enjoy a fun evening with your friends or if you feel like dancing, join mystery staff guest who will be      

teaching the “Cupid Shuffle” line dance along with other dance party games and prizes.  

 

 Food and Refreshments will be sold at the dance – please bring cash with you:  

 Pizza - $2.00 each Candy Bars/Snacks - $2.00 each  

 Cotton Candy - $2.00 each Drinks - $1.00 each  

 Permission Forms will be handed out in courtyard (9:00 a.m.-9:30 a.m.) starting Friday, February 2nd 

through February 8th. Permission forms must be brought back to the courtyard in order to purchase a   

ticket.  

 

 Tickets will be sold in the courtyard from February 5th to February 9th (9:00 a.m.-9:30 a.m.).  

 

 Dress Code will be CASUAL – See Dance Permission Form for dress code details.  

 



Science and Invention Fair Winners 
 

Congratulations to the following students for winning an award at the 61st Annual Thomas Alva Edison Festival of 

Light Kiwanis and Engineering Fair and the 31st Annual Thomas A. Edison Festival of Light Regional Invention 

Fair .  On Saturday, January 20th, 2018 over 600 students participated in the Thomas Alva Edison Kiwanis Science 

and Engineering Fair and the Thomas Alva Edison Inventors Fair.  This is a huge accomplishment for the following 

students listed to be recognized with an award.  
 

2017-2018 Science Fair Finalist 
Robert "Baxter" Frost                         Can he go all the way? 
 1st Place Trophy 
$2,500 scholarship to FGCU 
Summer Research Opportunity at FGCU $400 value 

2 sports categories Awards 
            $100.00 gift card to Jersey Shore 
            1st pitch to open the Miracles baseball game 

Grand Award Winner all-expense paid trip to attend the State Science Fair 
  

 

2017-2018 Invention Fair  Finalist 

Sofia Bonini                                        Steps 

3rd Place Trophy and Certificate 

Sony Alarm Clock Radio 
 

Bo Dwyer                                           The Bubble Buddy 

3rd Place Trophy and Certificate 

Sony Alarm Clock Radio 

The School Board of Lee County, Florida:   Mary Fischer, District 1—Chairman, Jane E. Kuckel, PhD, District 6-Vice Chairman, Melisa W. Giovannelli, District 2,                      

Chris N. Patricca, District 3, Steven K. Teuber, District 4, Pamela H. LaRiviere, District 5, Cathleen O’Daniel Morgan, District 7, and  Dr. Gregory K. Adkins,  Superintendent. 

Important Vaccinations News 
All incoming seventh grade students must have an updated T-DAP immunization in order to start 

school for the 2018-2019 school year.  Don’t wait till the last minute to get your T-DAP shot.                      

Get it now and bring in your shot record. 

Change of Address 
Inform the Registrar (located in the Guidance office) if you have a change of address, home telephone 

number, email, or work location.  This information will help facilitate communication between home 

and school, as well as allow immediate contact in case of an emergency.  Acceptable proof of change of 

address is a power bill, phone bill, cable bill, water bill, lease agreement, mortgage acceptance letter or 

statement from a landlord. 


